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Kiwanis International 
Scholarships

The Kiwanis International Scholarships 
are officially open to apply for! There 
are scholarships available for seniors 
in high school and those already 
attending college. CLICK ME

https://www2.kiwanis.org/childrensfund/impact-and-programs/scholarship-opportunities#.Xd8uUC2ZNQJ
https://www2.kiwanis.org/childrensfund/impact-and-programs/scholarship-opportunities#.Xd8uUC2ZNQJ


Sistrict Olympics & 
T-Shirt
OLYMPICS - According to Hannah Povroznik “All 
Key Clubbers inside our Sistrict are encouraged 
to fill out a google form to briefly discuss their 
service project after completion. The project 
will be rated on a scale of 1 to 5 based on how 
extensive it is. Project "points” will be tallied and 
results will summarized in newsletters. This is a 
competition against your other sister districts. 
The winner will be announced following the 
end of the olympics (February 1st)…and will 
have ICON bragging rights!” CLICK ME

Buy a Sistrict T-Shirt! All proceeds goes 
towards ELIMINATE.

CLICK ME

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdFi07x_5L7TyNU7Nb-WrpiDz8tj1F611MhGNe-ASWVI4WVHA/closedform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1ovE-LOMAz0vWKm2cqmOrUJa-3xyu2T0QfO9HGddjTNE/viewform?edit_requested=true
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TRF/MRF
*DUE AT THE FIRST OF EVERY MONTH*

The MRF should be completed by the 

secretary and the TRF should be 

completed by the treasurer. The forms 

are due monthly and should be 

completed in detail to keep informed on 

what is going on at your club. You can 

find a copy on the District Website. 



Contact Information

Email - ltgdiv10@mikeyclub.org

Instagram - ltgdiv10

Phone - (734) 709 7754

Feel free to contact me!

Feel free to contact me

mailto:ltgdiv10@mikeyclub.org

